
Kimberly School District #414 
REGULAR BOARD MEETING FY23 

WEDNESDAY JUNE 14, 2023 
ITEM# 9B7FY24 BUDGET HEARING 

*************************************************************** 
Per Idaho Code, during the month of June, public schools are required to have a budget hearing to approve the 
budget for the ensuing fiscal year. Laurie Wirtz will present the proposed budget and answer any questions for 
FY24 beginning on July 1, 2023. Keep in mind, the initial budget is typically an estimate as we do not have a real 
solid estimate of revenues generated through student ADA until November and the budget will be “trued” up 
during the December budget revise.  
 
Recommendation: Approve the proposed FY24 budget as presented.  


